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Master Enrique Deacon                                                                                          

President Peruvian TKD Federation 

 

 

Dear Master Enrique Deacon 

 

It was truly an honor to meet you at the II Official Taekwon-Do Hall of Fame Ceremony 

held on Friday April 10
th

, 2009 in Teaneck, New Jersey U.S.A. 

 

It is the attendance of you and your delegation from Peru which has made the ceremony 

one of the most historic in the history of Taekwon-Do. By doing so you put aside any 

notion of the differences in style and organizational ideology that exists which tend to 

separate Taekwon-Do practitioners and leaders. 

 

You met with other leaders and masters from various lands and organizations not only to 

receive personal recognition, but more importantly to exchange ideas and experiences in 

an effort to advance our common goal which is the preservation of Taekwon-Do. 

 

In closing, I welcome you as a Member of the Taekwon-Do Hall of Fame and look 

forward to meeting you again in the near future. 

 

“Together For Taekwon-Do!” 

 

 

Sincerely yours 

.  

Gerard Robbins, Founder 

Official Taekwon-Do Hall of Fame 


